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Attachements:  SLSS Board Riding Competition and Clinic – 25 & 26th July 

                            Sydney Branch board Riding Results 

                            SLSNSW Circular 3401 – 2015 SLSNSW Board Riding Championships 

Subject: Sydney Branch Board Riding Competition 
 

As outlined in correspondence in 2014 the 2015 SLSNSW Board Riding Championships were 

removed from the general program of the State Surf Titles, held in March 2015, and moved to a 

‘stand-alone’ competition to be held in August 2015.   

As per attached Circular 3401 the 2015 SLSNSW Board Riding Championships are to be held on 

the Central Coast on 20 to 23 August. This is a restricted competition with Sydney Branch limited 

to ‘4 competitors per gender for each age group per Branch. Entries for this event close at 11pm 

on Thursday 30 July. All entries will be done by Branch Office. 

As this is the first time an event has been held of this nature Sydney Branch will be selecting the 

top 4 competitors from each event held at the Branch Championships earlier this year. It is also 

acknowledged some events were not held or finalised at the Branch Championships. Please find 

attached a list of results from the Branch Championships.  

In the events that were held at the Branch Championships each top 4 finisher will have to 5pm 

Wednesday 22 July to confirm their intention to compete at the State Championships. In the 

event a top 4 finisher does not nominate to compete at the State Championships the 

qualification spot will automatically move to the next placegetter.  

To develop Board Riding in Sydney Branch and to fill any vacancies Sydney Branch will be 

holding a Board Riding Competition in the Bate Bay area on Sunday 26th July 2015. From this 

event an eligibility list will be created.  As events in the U19 (female), Open and Masters 

Categories were not held at the Branch Championships any competitor wishing to compete at 

State Championships in these events is strongly encouraged to attend.   

In the event you wish to compete at the State Championships and you have either not qualified 

through the Branch Championships and through extenuating circumstances you cannot attend 

the competition to be held on 26th July please email the Branch Office on 

admin@surflifesavingsydney.com.au outlining your extenuating circumstances and case for 

selection. All emails of this nature must be received at the Branch Office no later than 5pm 

Wednesday 22 July. Emails received of this nature along with the eligibility list, created from Bate 

Bay competition, will be utilised to fill any vacancy. 
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For further information please see the following documents: 

1. Surf Life NSW Entry Circular 3401 

2. Bate Bay Board Riding Competition Flyer – 26 July 2015 

3. Results – Branch Championships February 2015 

 

All inquiries please call me on 0490 081 273 or Victoria Raymond at the Branch Office on  

9019 0722  

 

 

 

Wayne Druery 

Director of Surf Sports 

Surf Life Saving Sydney 

 


